
            

            

            

        Newsletter Summer 1 

  
At Red Marsh School we strive to provide high quality teaching and learning in an 

environment where our pupils are cared for, valued and respected. 
As a 2-19 school our exciting curriculum is split into three phases of learning. EYFS, Main 

School (Primary and Secondary) and Sixth Form.  Each phase is split into Areas of Learning. 
Within each Area of Learning there are sequenced knowledge and skills Units of Work.  

The Units of Work ensure our curriculum is highly personalised and ambitious for all our 
pupils.  

Alongside our Units of Work our Content Mapping ensures our pupils receive a broad, 
balanced, stimulating and engaging learning experience. 

 
 
 

Using a pouring action, to carry 

out a classroom job.  

Using phonic knowledge to wite a 

simple caption.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Confidently acting out 
parts from the class 

literacy text. 

Independently using the 
Jumbo keyboard to write 

my name.   

Designing and 
producing  a 

‘chocolate wrapper’. 

Using core strength to 
balance on an uneven 

surface. 

Tolerating a helmet in 
order to safely use the 

bikes and scooters on the 
playground. 

Using 
positional 

language to 
describe the 
position of a 

bear.   
 

Using gross motor skills 
to clean the school 

minibus as part of work 
related learning. 

 
Using a tens 

frame to 
represent 
numbers. 



             

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

     

     

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

 

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

Outdoor Learning 

Outdoor learning is an important part of our curriculum. The pupils develop the following core 
attitudes for learning:   

 

Finding 
coordinates of 

different 
shapes. 

Resilience  Self- Confidence  Curiosity  

Positive and Hardworking   Tolerance and Understanding 



            

   

 

 

Headteacher Star of the Week  

24th- 28th April Summer Oak Class 

1st- 5th May Jessica Maple Class 

8th- 12th May James Tulip Class 

15th- 19th May Harley Buttercups  

22nd -26th May Maxwell Elm Class 
 

 

 

 

Reading/Sharing for Pleasure Achievements  
 Bronze  Silver  

   
 

 Jacob  Matilda 

Freddie 

James L  

Miles 

Harley  

Denton 

 

Thea  

Bodhi 

 

 

James W  

James M  

Jensen 

 

 

 

Kobi  
Oscar 

Brayden  
Joshua  

 

 

Harry  
David  

 

James  
Jameson 

 

 
 

Dylan 
Conor 

Chloe 

 
 
 

 

  
 

Francesca  
Tyler 

Well done to all the pupils who have achieved their bronze and silver reading/sharing 

certificates. Well done for reading/ sharing books at home with your families. 

 



 

*****From September 2023, change of School Uniform for Pupils aged 2 – 16 years of age.***** 

Change of polo shirt colour for all pupils and change of sweatshirts/cardigan colour for older pupils. 

We understand that this new uniform will be gradually phased in, therefore there is no requirement 

to purchase new uniform until your child requires it. 

 

Please note we still have our pop-up shop at each site and all uniform can be purchased from your 

local supermarket.  It is not essential for you to purchase the uniform with the school logo. If you 

wish to purchase uniform from other suppliers, such as local supermarkets you are more than 

welcome to as long as they follow the school colours. 

 Our uniform supplier has changed to an online provider, Price and Buckland. 

1. Visit the website  https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh   

or follow the QR code and search ‘Red Marsh School’ 

2. Select ‘Shop Now’  

3. Select the uniform you would like to purchase – during your first 

visit you will need to register for an account 

4. Pay for your order 

5. Your uniform order will then be sent direct to your home 

 

Below is a list of our school uniform which all pupils should wear.  It is important that all school 

uniform is clearly labelled with your child's name.   

Bluebells, Buttercups, Tulip, Violet, Rose, Blossom and Sycamore (Early Years and Primary) 

Red Sweatshirts/cardigans 

*White Polo 

Grey Trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 

Red Gingham Summer dress 

Black smart shoes 

Oak, Elm, Maple  (Secondary) * We will inform you if your child is moving to a secondary class * 

*Grey Sweatshirts/cardigans 

*White Polo 

Grey Trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 

Black smart shoes 

Bluebells, Buttercups, Tulip, Violet, Rose, Blossom, Sycamore, Oak, Elm, Maple 

Red PE Shirt 

Red PE hoody  

Black PE Shorts/Black Skort 

Red Fleece 

Red Jackets 

Red Rucksacks/book bags Red Hats 

 

 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh


            

            

    


